
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, December 3rd, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

This year’s Winter Concert will take place on Wednesday, December 19 at 6:30 p.m. and 
will be held in Seycove Secondary’s gym. Students will need to arrive at 6:15 to get 
ready to perform; please do not arrive earlier as there will be no supervision for 
students before 6:15. Please note that there is only one concert for families to attend; 
the rehearsal in the afternoon will be a closed rehearsal and will not be open for 
families to attend. Below you will find the specific attire and costume requirements for 
your child’s class.  
On Wednesday December 19th during the day, classes will be walking to and from 
Seycove for a practice in the gym. Classes will return to the school once they have done 
their practice: 

 
Timetable for the day  
 
8:45 – Welcome Bell 
8:50 – Classes begin 
10:20-10:40- Regular recess 
12:00-12:50- Lunch 
12:50-2:50- Divisions 1-14 walk to and from Seycove for rehearsal 
6: 15 PM - Students arrive: (See directions for student drop off below) 

       Gym doors will only open at 6:15 
6:30 PM- Concert Begins 
                  Please plan to stay for the duration of the performance 
 
Seating and Parking 

- There will be bleachers and chairs available. Please save the front row chairs for 
our community members who may have mobility restrictions. Thank you 

- General seating 
- Parking is limited, please carpool or walk if possible 
 

What to wear 
- Choir – members of the choir should wear their choir shirts with black bottoms, 

including shoes.  
- Students not in choir in all other divisions – wear an outfit that you would wear 

to a special family event, except: 
- Divisions 2, 4, 5, 6, 7 (wear black) 
- Division 3- Wear black with festive hats (Santa hats, antlers, etc.) 



Arrival and Pick up 
 
There will be 2 cloakroom areas for different divisions. Coats can be left in these areas. 
Your child’s classroom teacher will meet the students in the gym.  
 

- Divisions 1-7 Cafeteria – please enter through the downstairs outside doors 
- Divisions 8-14 Flight Room – come in the main entrance, the doors are on the 

left 
- Parents – once you have dropped off your child’s coat, please stay with your 

child until they meet their teacher in the gym at 6:15 
- At the end of the performance students will join their parents. 

 
The students are looking forward to performing for friends and family! Thank you for 
supporting their musical learning!  

Best regards,  

Mrs. Crocker and Ms. Kee 

 
 


